Good morning, today is Wednesday, January 17t

Great news from the library: We have received donations of new games and decks of cards that
can be played before school or lunch. The bad news is that many of our current sets are often
left out, have missing pieces, or are not treated with respect. To help keep our games and
cards in good working order, we are now asking for you to check them out. Starting Friday,
please present your ASB card at the library desk if you would like to use a game or cards. When
you are done, return the game or cards neatly to receive your ASB card.

Also, a reminder that the library is a place for everyone to share. Please remember to keep
your voices low, clean up after yourself, and push in your chairs.

EL Study Hall is available today after school in room 306.

Our yearbook club meeting will be Thursday this week for the photographers and reporters
committees. Please sign up for the activity bus or have a ride home at 4:00.

Do you feel like you are walking around missing something? Chances are it is in the lost and
found. The lost and found bin in the 400 hallway is overflowing and all unclaimed items will be
donated at the end of the month. Please stop by and claim your lost items before they are
gone.

Did you know that books on our Gateway Reads list have been checked out over 1,000 times
already this year? Congratulations to our December Gateway Reads winners, Isabel and Alexis
whose names were selected in our Gateway Reads drawing. There are a lot of fantastic titles
available in the library now, so come by and check one out. When you’re done, fill out a
Gateway Reads slip and be entered in next month’s drawing.



